
What’s next at Harewood  

What:   Work on the pedestrian/ 

  cycle underpass will begin 

  inside the Harewood  

  roundabout. 

When:   Mid January 2016 

Traffic:   The roundabout will  

  enlarge in size but will still 

  function the same way. 

December 2015 

Our team is progressing well in the Harewood area. 
25% of the excavation for the new shared pedestrian/
cycle underpass is complete and 60m of the 
underpass is installed.  

The next step is to enlarge the roundabout island so 
we can build the underpass in this area. We will make 
these changes to the roundabout in early January. 

In mid-January we will move our large crane to the 
middle of the roundabout and start work there.  
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Traffic impacts 

 The roundabout will continue to function as it 
does now, but please be aware of the change in 
camber and keep to the posted speed limit. 

 Occasionally we may have to reduce some of the 
approaches to one lane during off peak hours. 
Cycle and pedestrian access will be maintained 
while we are working.  

 Parking and speed restrictions will remain in 
place around our sites, we will also use water 
filled barriers to guide traffic and protect our 
crews. 

We ask motorists to be please be aware of changes in 

traffic management, follow on-site signage and drive 

to the conditions, keep it slow, keep it safe.  

The team has been working hard this year and will be 

taking a well deserved break. The site will be shut down 

from 23 December through to the 5 January. We hope 

you have a safe and happy festive season.  

If you have questions or feedback about this 

project phone our Communication and 

Stakeholder Advisor 

Jessica Riordan 021 702 783  

Or NZ Transport Agency 03 964 2800  

Information on this project is also available at 

www.nzta.govt.nz/russley-road 


